
  Public Comment Form 

Name:*     _________________________________          Organization*:    ___________________________ 
 

Email*:      _________________________________          Phone*:    ________________________________ 
 
Meeting: __________________________________          Date:    __________________________________ 

 
□  LA County Public Works may contact me for clarification about my comments 
*Per Brown  Act, completing this information is optional.  At a minimum, please include an identifier so that you 

may be called upon to speak. 

____________________________________________________
____________________________________________________
____________________________________________________
____________________________________________________
____________________________________________________
____________________________________________________
____________________________________________________
____________________________________________________
____________________________________________________
____________________________________________________
____________________________________________________
____________________________________________________
____________________________________________________
____________________________________________________
____________________________________________________

Comments 

To review the guidance documents and for more information, visit www.SafeCleanWaterLA.org 

Phone participants and the public are encouraged to submit public comments (or a request to make a public 
comment) to SafeCleanWaterLA@dpw.lacounty.gov.  All public comments will become part of the official record. 

Please complete this form and email to SafeCleanWaterLA@dpw.lacounty.gov by at least 5:00pm the day prior to 
the meeting with the following subject line: “Public Comment: [Watershed Area] [Meeting Date]”  

(ex. “Public Comment: USGR 4/8/20”).   
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Annelisa Moe OurWaterLA

amoe@healthebay.org 7075404303

Regional Oversight Committee 6/16/2022

✔

For OurWaterLA, priority for project funding must go to projects that clearly demonstrate a strong 
community engagement plan and process; that include a significant community investment 
element; that provide benefits to and, as applicable, are located in a disadvantaged community; 
and utilize vegetated nature-based solutions. Many projects proposed for FY 22-23 incorporated 
these components, including Jackson Elementary School, Whitsett Fields, Angeles Mesa, 
Edward Vincent Jr. Park Stormwater Improvements Project, Hermosa Beach Multi-Benefit 
Parking Lot Greening Project, Lakewood Equestrian Center, Apollo Park Stormwater Capture 
Park and Vincent Lugo Park Stormwater Capture Project. 

OurWaterLA opposes the Regional Pathogen Study primarily owing to concerns about how well 
this study will achieve its proposed goals, and whether those proposed goals even support the 
goals of the Safe, Clean Water Program. This proposal targets a specific source of a specific 
pollutant rather than providing multiple benefits, and will potentially weaken water quality 
objectives rather than improving our water quality. This proposed study therefore will not support 
many of the Safe, Clean Water Program goals. We request that the ROC send the SIPs back to 
LLAR, NSMB, SCR, SSMB, and USGR to reconsider funding allocation for this study. 

Finally, with Watershed Coordinator work in full swing, it is important to ensure that sufficient 
funds remain for future projects. While it is preferable for WASCs to not exceed 70% funding 
allocation in upcoming year within their SIPs, there are some specific cases where additional 
funding was necessary to move forward on projects that exemplify the Safe, Clean Water 
Program.  
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	Text7: The Six Basins Watermaster's supports the Pelota Park project, which overlies a portion of both the Main San Gabriel Basin and the Six Basins.



Although the proposed project will be located at the boundary between Six Basins and the Main San Gabriel Basin, the project has the potential to partially increase the yield of the Six Basins, which would benefit the pumpers in the Six Basins.



The Watermaster supports the Pelota Park MS4 project and commends the City of La Verne and East San Gabriel Valley Watershed Management Group to continue the existing collaborative approach with the Watermaster and its individual Parties.



Information regarding the Six Basins can be obtained on the Watermaster's website: www.6bwm.com.




